
Good morning, today is Tuesday, March 27th 
 
Study hall is cancelled today due to an after-school staff meeting.  
 

There is no Yearbook Club meeting today.  Have a wonderful Spring Break! 
 
As a reminder, the 8th Grade Best winners are to go to Mrs. Stoskopf’s room (312) today during 
1st period to get their pictures taken.  You should have received your passes with your 
scheduled times on Friday. 
 
If you read, speak, understand or write in a foreign language you may be able to earn up to 4 high school 
credits by taking the world language proficiency test. Flyers with more information about this great 
opportunity are available in the Guardian kiosk next to the Counseling Center. 

 
What is yellow, purple, and pink and likes to fly across the room?... Yes, that’s right…PEEPS. Come to the 
library at lunch on Wednesday and be a part of our next Session.  It’s free and fun and open to anyone. 
Use creativity and engineering to design a catapult and see who can launch a yummy marshmallow-y 
Peep the furthest. Just grab a pass from the library before Wednesday.  
 

What is your hidden talent?  Come to the Talent Show auditions after Spring Break on either 
Tuesday the 10th or Wednesday the 11th and show us what you’ve got!  DON’T DELAY, SIGN UP 
TODAY!  Sign-up sheets are posted across from the front office.  Be sure to pick up a BLUE 
information sheet with directions then practice 
to perfect your act so you will WOW everyone with your talent. 
 
Today is the final day to sign up to be on the Talent Show Committee if you want to help with 
selecting the acts that will be in the show.  Grab a purple permission slip and show up for the 
meeting in Mrs. Arango’s room tomorrow. 

 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character 
 


